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Barry A. Siegel, M.D.
Mallinckrodt Institute of Radiology
510 Kingshighway Blvd.
St. Louis, Missouri 63110

Dear Dr. Siegel:

on behalf of the Commission, I am pleased to offer you
reappointment for a two-year term, effective July 1, 1994, as
Chairman of the Advisory Committee on Medical Uses of Isotopes
(ACMUI). This reappointment carries the same constraints
regarding conflicts of interest and financial interests as the
original appointment. Accordingly, the Commission is making this
offer with the understanding that you will not work on any ACMUI
matters that are determined to conflict with your non-NRC activi-
ties or non-ACMUI services provided to the NRC.

We appreciate your willingness to give your time and energy to
an effort that is so important to the further progress of the
Nation's nuclear regulatory program. We look forward to
receiving your acceptance of this reappointment.

Sincerely,

i
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Ivan Selin
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Daniel F. Flynn, M.D.
Department of Radiation Medicine
Massachusetts General Hospital
Boston, Massachusetts 02114

Dear Dr. Flynn:

on behalf of the Comnission, I am pleased to offer you
reappointment for a two-year term, effective July 1, 1994, as a
member of the Advisory Committee on Medical Uses of Isotopes
(ACMUI). This reappointment carries the same constraints
regarding conflicts of interest and financial interests as the
original appointment. Accordingly, the Commission is making this ;

offer with the understanding that you will not work on any ACMUI 4

matters that are determined to conflict with your non-NRC activi-
ties or non-ACMUI services provided to the NRC.

We appreciate your willingness to give your time and energy to
an effort that is so important to the further progress of the
Nation's nuclear regulatory program. We look forward to
receiving your acceptance of this reappointment.

Sincerely,
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Ivan Selin


